
November 3, 2014 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 
Attn: Tobin Rockley 

Dear Tobin, 

SERVANT LEADER SOCIETY 

Welcome to the Wisconsin Lutheran College Servant Leader Society! 

The Servant Leader Society is the giving society that recognizes the generous donations of those who have 
given $1 ,000 or more to support the mission ofWLC during the course of the college' s fiscal year. Your 
gift(s) of$2,000 in cash plus stringed instrument donations qualify you for membership in the society. 

Than you so muCh- or your support ofWCCat this feve lfYou aremliKing a Cfifference as our partner in-­
preparing servant leaders to impact the world for Jesus' sake. 

As a thank you for your membership in the Servant Leader Society, you will: 
• Be recognized on a campus display and in the WLC Annual Donor Report. 
• Be invited to a special annual donor recognition event. 
• Receive the annual WLC wall calendar. 
• Receive newsletters with college updates from President Johnson throughout the year. 

Your membership is renewable on an annual basis. For more details visit wlc.edu/ServantLeaderSociety. 

For the membership listing on the campus display and in the annual report, your name will appear as: 
Rockley Family Foundation, unless you specify otherwise. 

We are planning to send newsletter updates from President Johnson by email. If you do not have email, we 
can send them by regular mail. Here is/are the email address(es)we have on file for you: 

trockley@mac.com 

Please complete the attached form if you would like your membership listing changed or if you would like to 
remain anonymous. Also use the attached form if you have changes to your email address(es) or if you 
would like to receive the newsletters by regular mail instead. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support of Wisconsin Lutheran College. Your partnership makes a 
difference in the lives of our students as we prepare them for lives of Christian service and leadership! 

In Christ's Service, 

'94) 
Vice President, Development 
richard.mannisto@wlc.edu 
414-443-8788 

P.S. Be sure to save the date for our Servant Leader Society celebration event on April24, 2015. 
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